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December 30, 2015 

 

Anatoliy Vykhovanets 

Vector Biofeedback 

16519 92nd Street East 

Sumner, WA 98390 

By email: info@vectornls.com 

By Phone: 206.334.6835 

 

VIA EMAIL ONLY 

 

Re: Federal Trademark Application Publication Confirmation (my ref: VectorNLS-T-01) 

 

 

Dear Anatoliy, 

 

This letter is to confirm that your trademark application serial number 86/674,843 for VECTOR 

NLS BIOFEEDBACK will be published on January 16, 2016 in the Official Trademark Gazette 

for a thirty day publication period.   

 

During this time, any other entity who has a potentially conflicting mark may institute an 

opposition proceeding against your trademark application or request additional time to do so.  If 

an opposition is received, your application will be suspended pending the outcome of the 

opposition proceeding with the Trademark Trial and Appeals Board.  However, assuming that no 

opposition or extension to file an opposition is received during the publication period, your 

application will mature into a federal registration. 

 

In closing, no further action is required by you at this point.  We must merely wait for the public 

opposition period to pass.   

 

Sincerely, 

  

Daniel J. Mills 

Attorney 

Encl. (email): Notice of Publication 


